Great Chesterford C E Primary Academy
Class 4 Newsletter
Spring Term 2021
Dear Children and Parents

May I start by wishing you a  happy new year. Whilst it is not the start to the term we were expecting, I am  looking forward to working together with you all in the weeks ahead.
This term our class topic is entitled ‘Water, Water Everywhere’. Through our topic work, we will be looking at a range of work, including rivers, the water cycle and the Vikings.  
P.E./Games 
If your child is in school, P.E. will remain on Mondays and Wednesdays, therefore your child will need to wear their PE kits to school on these days.  
If your child is at home Joe Wicks will be doing his sessions on a Monday, Wednesday and Friday mornings again.  A great way to start the day, you could even join in with your child!
Home Learning
This will be via a Sway a day.  On the Sway will be some Maths and English and then another subject.  This will be either; History, PSHE, French, Art, RE or Science.  You will receive the Science work via a separate Sway file.
In addition to this I will be holding a daily zoom session at the times below

	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday

	1100
	1430
	1100
	1430
	1145


Try and make two or three of these sessions each week.  If your child can make them all that would be wonderful.  In these zoom sessions I will be reading some text to the children and we will then have a discussion about what we have read.
Please contact me on email year4@greatchesterford.essex.sch.uk if you have any questions about the work set or if you have a concern about your child.  For all other school enquiries please email the office in the normal way.

I really look forward to us all being back in the class together when it is safe.  In the meantime, keep safe everyone.
Yours sincerely,  
Mrs D Butler
